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ARTICLES:

“President’s Message”, by David Meyer

“Association Involvement”, by Bruce Williams, CGCS

“A Belated Update on the Tool From Down Under”,
by Fred Opperman, CGCS

“And the Grasses Shall Rebound”,
by Retired Superintendent Edwin Wollenberg

“Planting for Survival”, by James Fizzell,
University of lllinois Extension

“Pictures of Speakers”, at the Midwest Clinic

“Care of Live Christmas Trees”, by James Fizzell

NEXT MEETING

North Central Turfgrass Exposition
December 6-8, 1988
Pheasant Run Resort, St. Charles, IL

GCSAA-HI
60th International
Golf Course
Conference & Show
February 6-13, 1989





